
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
TO PROVIDE ENERGY PERFORMANCE SERVICES  

 
The City of Olean is seeking proposals for Energy Performance Contracting 
Services for the City of Olean.  Proposals will be received at the Office of the 
Director of Public Works, 101 East State Street-Room 206, Municipal Bldg, until 
11:00AM, on Friday, November 5, 2021.   
 
There will be a mandatory pre-proposal conference and site visit on Monday, 
October 25, 2021, from 9am to 11am, in the Municipal Building, 101 E State St, 
Room 206, Olean, NY 14760, telephone (716) 376-5650. 
  
Each proposal submitted should be in a sealed envelope marked on the outside 
thereof:  PROPOSAL FOR ENERGY PERFORMANCE CONTRACTING 
SERVICES. 
 
 No Bidder may withdraw his bid for a period of 45 days after opening. 
 
The City of Olean reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to waive 
technicalities, or re-advertise if the best interest of the City of Olean will be served 
thereby. 
 
 
ROBERT W. RING, Director 
Department of Public Works 
 
LENS MARTIAL, City Clerk 


